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Agency Strategy: 
 
The National Credit Union Administration is committed to providing opportunities for 
service-disabled veteran businesses.  To meet this goal, the agency will ensure that the 
procurement staff will actively seek and encourage the participation by service-disabled 
veteran businesses in competitions for agency contracts in the following ways: 
 

• Partner with larger agencies such as GPO and encourage their use of service-
disabled veteran businesses. 

 
• Post our agency policy on our web site and re-state it in appropriate RFP’s and 

RFQ’s. 
 
• Make use of GSA Schedules and contracts reserved for service-disabled veteran 

businesses. 
 
• Require those who contract on our behalf to seek out service-disable veteran 

businesses. 
 
The information concerning procurements with service-disabled veteran businesses will 
be maintained in the Procurement Office and will be reported annually as requested. 


